[ WMS COWBOY CONNECTION

WMS Families,

I hope everyone had a great Spirit Week! It’s hard to believe we’re already more than halfway
through the first quarter of the school year. Wishing everyone in the WSC community a
wonderful Homecoming Weekend!

Your partner in education,

J. Brian Bocian
Principal

8th Grade Chicago Trip.
This past Wednesday evening, we held an informational meeting for parents of 8th-grade
students planning to attend the Chicago trip in May. If you were unable to attend, the information
is available through the links below.
Martin Travel Wyoming Middle School

& Wyoming MS 2025 Parent Letter.pdf

& Wyoming MS Chicago 2025 itin.pdf

PAC and PSA Information Sign Up.
If you would like to receive email updates from WMS PAC and PSA, we encourage you to sign
up using the following link:: PAC / PSA Sign Up

Cowboy Comeback.
The Wyoming Alumni Association invites you to attend the “Cowboy Comeback,” starting this
Saturday at 6 p.m. in the Village Green Business District. Additional information can be found at
the following link:

B CowboyComeback2024.jpg

Student Clubs.

At this point, most student clubs and organizations have began meeting. Below is a link to the
clubs offered this school year along with a list of the advisors and their contact information.

B Clubs Offered 24-25

Parade Canceled Due to Inclement Weather.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gUrkAKokfhPzGIAtzlsIh_GLfFpUug9x/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13RPDXkfdW1HQqBecTW6yoIXgqtFK761W/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Yxyr6Y0MPhf_29KKCu2WtiN6GngBkNn2/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/19AeHK3P9srKQzP5skVDH0sfabt8CG2DwXoIXQzZklT4/edit
https://www.wetravel.com/trips/wyoming-middle-school-2025-chicago-trip-martin-school-travel-79806087
https://bit.ly/WMSparentEmail

The 2024 WHS Homecoming Parade, scheduled for 6 p.m. tonight, September 27, has been
canceled due to inclement weather. The National Weather Service has issued a Hazardous
Weather Outlook and a High Wind Warning until 10 p.m. this evening, with rain expected to
continue throughout the duration of the parade.

The 7 p.m. Homecoming Football Game remains on as scheduled, though it may be delayed
due to lightning, thunder, or a potential loss of power. Any updates regarding the game will be
shared on the Wyoming Athletics Twitter/X account: @WyomingSports.

WHS hopes to display the floats outside the main gate of the stadium during the football game
to showcase the hard work and creativity of our Wyoming High School students.

Be safe and Go Cowboys!

No School Reminder.
Reminder that school will not be in session on Thursday, October 3 for a BOE Holiday and
Friday, October 4 for Staff Professional Development.

Congratulations Mrs. Warmack!

Our Administrative Assistant, Mrs. Warmack, recently announced her retirement. Donna has
served Wyoming City Schools for the past 25 years, playing an important role and touching the
lives of so many in our school community. Today was Donna’s last day at WMS. We will truly
miss Mrs. Warmack and wish her all the best in her retirement!






Cowboy Views.
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Congrats to our Tennis Teams on their success against Madeira on Monday evening!
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The Trading Card Game (TCG) Club met after school this past week.

Click here for more Events and Information from around WCS & the community, including:

e Finance Friday: We're 1st in the County for Percent Spent on Classroom Instruction
e Upcoming Events
WSMA's Porchfest on September 28


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nB577nq8I82qXOERAfSH-wQR7-_H6W9tdKOukfv-_XY/edit?usp=sharing

e Join PSA Today!
e Spirit Wear Shop Hours

Wyoming Middle School is Hiring!
See our open positions in the link below:
https://www.wyomingcityschools.org/departments/human-resources



https://www.wyomingcityschools.org/departments/human-resources

